

Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex CM9 6AB
T: FRC - 01621 854681 F: 01621 855913
MRC - 01621 879803

W: www.plume.essex.sch.uk E: admin@plume.essex.sch.uk

CWA/KRE

9 July 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: The Last Day of Term

First of all, I hope this correspondence finds you and your respective families well.

Secondly, please note that **Friday 19 July**, our last day of the academic year and one that sees us finish at 12.20 pm, will be a non-uniform day for students in years 7, 8 and 9. With this in mind, your usual support in ensuring our students attire is suitable and appropriate on this day would be greatly appreciated, and please note there will be no associated financial contribution needed to be made in relation to this particular day either.

As we enter the final two weeks of the 2018-19 school year, I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you, our parents and carers, for your unrelenting support throughout what has been another very demanding yet ultimately, successful 11-month period. There have been, and always will be, challenges to face up to and issues to tackle, however, in the vast majority of cases, we have done this in collaboration with your good selves, which, as a direct result, has led to progress being made and solutions found in nearly all cases.

Therefore, my colleagues and I look forward to this continuing in exactly the same manner come the next academic year, and where I am looking for the academy to develop further still primarily for benefit of the near 1700 students we will be most fortunate to be working alongside once again.

Yours sincerely

Mr C A Wakefield

Principal























